
 

 

 

 

December 17, 2024 

 

There is no 2024 annual verification documentation for Council District 6.  Article VI of 
the City of Fresno Council and Mayor Residency Act requires incumbents file annual 
verifications to ensure they continue to live in the district represented.  The verifications 
are due at the end of each year in office.   

Council District 6 will not have an incumbent serving for the term beginning January 7, 
2025, so there is no annual verification documentation.  Councilmember-elect Nick 
Richardson will be required to file an annual residency verification sometime in 
December 2025.  His residency was previously verified while a candidate for the 
Council District 6 seat.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Todd Stermer, CMC 
City Clerk 
City of Fresno 
 
 


